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URGENT ADVISORY 
on the 

Consular Outreach in Prince George, BC 
25 April 2020 

 
 

In view of the current WHO pandemic declaration and recent 

confirmed cases of the Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19) in British 

Columbia, the Philippine Consulate General in Vancouver, in an effort to 

protect the general public and its personnel, wishes to inform that the 

scheduled consular outreach mission in Prince George, B.C. on 25 April 

2020 is postponed until the COVID 19 situation has stabilized.  

 
The health and safety of our kababayans comes first during this 

critical time.  

 
The consular outreach will be re-scheduled to a later date.  We 

sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.   We assure you 

that we will honor all appointments as previously booked and scheduled for 

the original date. 

 
Your understanding and cooperation in this regard would be highly 

appreciated. 

 
 
11 March 2020 


